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Comments: I am a frequent user of Cave Creek area. I agree with the improvements to the day use area. I am

concerned with the closure of the South Fork Road. It will limit recreational activities, birding, car-tripping and

bicycling and concentrate people at roads end. This may result in overcrowding and parking issues. Please keep

the road open.


